
August 7,2013

Ms. Peg Jerome

122014th Street, South
LaCrosse, Wl 54601

And

Mr. Richard P. Becker

2121 Denton Street

LaCrosse, Wl 54601

Dear Ms. Jerome and Mr. Becker,

As my LaCrosse Council representatives, Iask that you officially present the following issue at the

upcoming LaCrosse Council Meeting on August 8:

I, Sharon Schrader, owner and resident of 2149 Farnam Street, LaCrosse, Wl 54601, respectfullyaskthat
excess public rightof way adjacent to 2149 Farnam that is serving no good to the public be vacated. I,
also, ask that any fees for the vacation be waived.

Sincerely,

^yu^n a Scm^w^

Sharon A. Schrader

Attachments: Partial AlleyVacation Map and Property Description


